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Rules Committee,

Why did I vote if its not really counted??!! I want my voice heard now. It's ridiculous that the
popular vote isn't what counts! Delegates? I've met one person in 25 years that was a
delegate, so my voice, my neighbor's vote, my families vote --all for none, because you don't
care who I voted for. Time for change... let's catch up to 2017, folks!! I support this house bill.

Diane Nelson Cooper 
orcadolphin71@gmail.com 
298 Aksenia St 
Woodburn, Oregon 97071
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